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Masuda Funai Joins Alliott Group 

CHICAGO – Masuda, Funai, Eifert & Mitchell, Ltd. has been selected for membership in the Alliott Group, an 
international alliance of independent accounting, law, and consulting firms. This alliance provides a framework 
which enables member firms to share knowledge, mix with like-minded professionals and provide their clients 
with access to a truly global solution. Founded in 1979, Alliott Group members are located throughout North 
America, Latin America, Europe, the Middle East and Asia Pacific, with more than 170 member firms in 72 
countries. Masuda Funai is the legal member firm representing the Chicago area. 

“We are very excited to join the Alliott Group and to represent the Chicagoland area,” said Masuda Funai 
Chairman, Thomas McMenamin. “The initiative was spearheaded by our European Services Team and our 
acceptance concludes more than a year-long search for a global network.” 

“Our inclusion in the Alliott Group enhances our ability to provide clients with exceptional service,” explains Colin 
Hara, President of Masuda Funai. “Many of our clients have a global presence and through our affiliation with 
Alliott, we can team with member firms in Europe, Asia, South America, and around the world, to address any 
legal issue.” 

Several Masuda Funai Principals attended the annual worldwide conference held this month in San Diego, during 
which the firm’s membership was announced. 

For more information about the Alliott Group, visit the website at www.alliottgroup.net. 

About Masuda Funai  

Masuda Funai is a full-service corporate law firm representing international and domestic companies operating 
and investing in the United States. With more than 50 legal professionals located in Chicago, Schaumburg and 
Los Angeles, the firm services clients in every aspect of business, including: establishing, acquiring, and 
financing operations; ownership, development and leasing of real estate; transfer of overseas employees to the 
U.S.; employment, labor, and benefits counseling; dispute resolution; intellectual property, copyright and 
trademark; business litigation; creditors' rights and business risk management; and structuring the distribution 
and sale of products and services throughout the U.S. Masuda Funai services a diverse client base across many 
industries, including manufacturers; transportation and logistics businesses; construction companies; 
professional service organizations; electronics and technology companies; suppliers of food, household and 
outdoor goods; and financial institutions. For more information, please visit our website at 
www.masudafunai.com. 
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